BUILDING TRUST

2020 - SIKA COVID-19 INFORMATION March 13, 2020

Dear Valued Sika Customer —

With the increasing news and concern regarding the COVID-19 coronavirus, Sika wants to ensure our
customers we are monitoring the developing situation and have resources in place to provide you
continued service in any type of contingency situation.

Sika has been working overtime to increase our stock on many of our domestically produced products if
we need to temporarily shut down our production facility or warehouse. In the event that we need to
take these precautions, we do not anticipate our facilities being closed longer than 48-72 hours (Note:
This could be extended based on the circumstance as well as additional government information). The
time shut down would be to ensure the safety of our employees and to clean the facilities. Although we
do not anticipate this action, we have put in place several procedures and protocols that can be
implemented on short notice.

Sika continues to scrutinize our imported products and are in daily communications with our supply
chain team to have the most current information available to us. We do not anticipate any delays, but
with the ever changing conditions and information we are doing everything we can to stay ahead of any
issues.

In an effort to continue to provide the level of service our customers have come to expect, we want to
fully communicate this information to you. We also want to encourage you to take the necessary steps
to avoid a supply issue. We will work with our customers that want to bring in additional product
inventory by discussing longer payments terms on these orders. Please discuss this with your local Sika
rep and they will be happy to find a solution that works for all parties.

Sika is confident that our nation will stay strong during these unexpected times and we look forward to
continuing our close relationships with our customers.

Sincerely,

Bill Buraczewski
Regional Sales Manager — Transportation A&M
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